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Mr. R. J. Zellner
McGean Chemical Company, Inc.
1250 Terminal Tower IN RESPONSE REFER
Cleveland, OH 44113 TO F01A-80-376

Dear Mr. Zellner:

This is in response to your letter dated July 3,1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of a
letter identifying an individual who informed Region III of possible
radioactive material deposited in a disposal dump in fidwburgh Heights,
Ohio.

The NRC's Region III did not receive a letter frora the individual who
made this allegation. We were informed by a telephone call. Therefore,
the NRC has no documents subject to your request.

'Sincerely,
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n J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules'and Records
Office of Administration
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